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Parent Questionnaire Cover Letter 
 

 

       Date:  May 11, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

The Sanford School Department believes that parents play an important role in educational 

improvement.  As part of Sanford’s Title I program process, you are asked to complete a 

questionnaire about your child’s Title I program.  We are always striving to improve our Title I 

programs and appreciate your input.   

 

Please return the completed questionnaire(s) and survey to your child’s Title I teacher no 

later than Wednesday, May 18, 2022.  

     

Thank you for your time and consideration.  If you have any questions or concerns please 

either call me at 324-2810 or email: emerrick@sanford.org.  

 

       Sincerely yours, 
 

       Eleanor Merrick 
        

       Eleanor Merrick 

       Title I Coordinator 
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